
 

 

Wednesday 21st February 2024 

 

 

  
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer,  
 
A chance to win £5000 for STEM (Science, Technology, Engineering and Maths) 

Learning at Chatham Grammar 
 
I am writing to inform you that Chatham Grammar has the opportunity to win £5000 to 
support STEM Learning within our academy. The Rochester Bridge Trust has offered 
eligibility to win this giveaway to all schools in Medway, Maidstone or Tonbridge and Malling.  
 
The profile of STEM at Chatham Grammar has been growing steadily with students 
attending challenge days, entering competitions with the University of Kent, visits from 
STEM Ambassadors and the recent expansion of our STEM Club. Our STEM Club has 
recently been successful in gaining a Silver STEM Club Quality Mark from STEM Learning, 
offering all students the opportunity to explore a range of different areas such as: Forensic 
Sciences, Sustainable Futures, Engineering (RAEng), Astrophysics and Artificial 
Intelligence. If successful in receiving this giveaway, we can continue to develop our STEM 
profile across the academy and offer more exciting opportunities to help boost science 
capital and further inspire our students.  
 
The recipient of this giveaway will be the school who receives the most votes from members 
of the public, voting includes simply providing the name/address of our academy and your 
name/email. If you would like to vote for CG, I have provided the link to do so here:  
 

https://rbt.org.uk/schoolsprize/.  
 
The closing date for this vote is Thursday 29th February, at 12pm. The winning school will be 
announced during British Science Week, 8th – 17th March 2024. 
 
Thank you, and if you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact myself or 
Dakshesh Maheta (maheta@universityofkentacademiestrust.org.uk) 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
Emma Mundy 
STEM Club Leader  
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